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Comments: The TSV proposed projects are necessary and valuable projects for the ski valley.  The gondola is

necessary due to the volume of visitors and associated cars, and the upgrade to the on mountain water system is

essential for a viable resort, and for prudent wildfire suppressions measures.  The additions on the mountain for

food service, and outdoor recreation,  are well designed and important additions for the ski valley to be attractive

to visitors and enhance our economy through well managed tourism.  The water situation this past winter in the

ski valley, (which personally affected us) is not a reason to stop this project.  The issues are with the village water

infrastructure not with the volume of available water.  I cannot more strongly encourage the National Forest

Service approve these projects without delay.  I am not an employee of or associated with the TSV corporation,

but have great interest as a resident and voter in the ski valley.  


